
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 10, 2017 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Capitol Building, 1st Floor 

Pierre, SD 57501 

 

RE: WiMacTel, Inc. 

 Official Contact Information Update Request 

 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

 

Enclosed for filing please find the original of this letter submitted on behalf of WiMacTel, Inc.  The 

purpose of this filing is to change the corporate address. The Company respectfully requests an effective 

date for this filing of January 11, 2017.   

 

Change of Contact Information: 

 

James MacKenzie, Chief Executive Officer 

Address: 2225 E. Bayshore Road, Suite 200 

Palo Alto, CA 94303 

Telephone: (800) 820-4680 

Fax: (877) 476-0890 

Customer Service Telephone Number: (888) 476-0881 

Web-Site Address: www.wimactel.com 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or 

via email to swarren@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Sharon R. Warren 

 

Sharon R. Warren 

Consultant to WiMacTel, Inc. 

 

cc: James MacKenzie (Via E-Mail) - WiMacTel 

file: WiMacTel - South Dakota - Other 

tms: SDx1701 

 

Enclosures 

SW/cc  
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